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BACKGROUND INFORMATION – GENERAL 
 
The Lincolnshire Waste Partnership has been regularly updated by the County 
Council on the progress being made toward the delivery of an Energy from Waste 
facility and the Waste Transfer Stations, which will reduce the County Council’s 
reliance on landfill for final disposal. 
 
This report is to update the Lincolnshire Waste Partnership on progress made over 
the past three months. 
 
 
PROGRESS UPDATE 
 
Energy from Waste 
 
Construction of the Energy from Waste Facility is progressing on budget and to 
programme. The waste bunker is well advanced along with the tipping hall zone. 
Piling to the process hall will be complete by Christmas which will be followed by the 
boiler support slab. 
 
Installation of the process equipment is expected to commence in February 2012. 
 
Hot commissioning of the Facility remains on target and is expected to commence in 
August 2013. The Facility should be handed over and fully operation by December 
2013. 
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Waste Transfer Stations 
 
Progress on the new County Council WTS’s are as follows: 
 
Grantham Land has been purchased at Vantage Park, Gonerby Moor and 

planning permission has been granted.  Construction started on 
site 14 November 2011 and should be complete by May 2012. 

 
Sleaford Land has been purchased at Pride Parkway, Enterprise Park and 

planning permission has been granted.  Works are due to 
commence on site in January 2012 taking approximately six 
months. 

 
Boston Land has been identified at Nursery Road, Riverside Industrial 

Estate. Contracts are expected to be exchanged at the end of 
November.  A planning application has been submitted with a 
planning decision expected in February 2012, with construction 
works starting shortly after. 

 
Gainsborough Land has been purchased on Marshall Way, Somerby Park.  A 

planning application has been submitted with a planning decision 
expected in February 2012, with construction works starting 
shortly after. 

 
 
East Lindsey A suitable site is being investigated in the south of East Lindsey 

District to accommodate the impact on their collection rounds 
form future closure of Middlemarsh landfill. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Lincolnshire Waste Partnership is asked to note the progress on the Energy from 
Waste facility and the Waste Transfer Stations. 
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